
To receive and note thanks from the Penn Symons Tribute Committee 

 

FOLLOW-UP TO SALTASH TRIBUTE TO MAJOR GENERAL SIR WILLIAM PENN 

SYMONS 23rd OCTOBER 2024 

  

May we ask Council to receive and acknowledge with pleasure the contribution of 

individual Saltash Councillors to this successful event, namely Councillor John Brady, 

part of the organising team of three, Councillors Pete and Brenda Samuels for their 

sponsorship, Councillor Rachel Bullock for designing the programme, Councillors 

Rachel Bullock, Brenda Samuels, Sheila Lennox-Boyd for refreshments and 

Councillor Julia Peggs for sponsorship of the programme and a wreath. 

 

Barry Brooking and Beverly Gordon  

(Penn Symons Tribute Committee) 

 


